COPY
LL@vD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

; Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

17th February, 1958

Dear Sir,

S.8."THORNBURY"

)

%ith reference to your report No.5981
the safety valves were adjusted by the Amsterdam
Surveyors on the &th June last, and the ship was
assigned the record MBS 4,57 subject to two stays
in the starboard combustion chamber of the
starboard boiler being renewed as soon as possible.
I shall be glad to learn whether any further
information is yet available regarding this item.
A further complete Main Boiler Survey will become

due at the end of April next.

; The ship will become due for Screwshaft
: Survey at the end of April, and the Owners'

' intentions regarding the carrying out of this
inspection will also be appreciated.

§ Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

As Neb’r’ Esq-'
HELSINGFORS.

c.c.3tockholm
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